

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE Telephone: 023 92484545

Business Manager: Mrs L. Setterfield

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk website: www.sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk

Our ref: SCPN Year 6 Leavers Assembly

30th June 2023

Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Year 6

To celebrate your child's time at Sharps Copse Primary, we are delighted to invite you to our Year 6 Leavers Assembly at 9.30am on Thursday, 20th July 2023 in the school hall.

As seating in our hall is limited, admission is for two places per family; no need to pre-book your places.

We look forward to seeing you at the performance.

Yours sincerely

Year 6 Team









